
 
Brasília, 06 de março de 2020.     Ofício 02/SETEC/2020 

 

 

À 

Delegação Brasileira no WSC Basketball 3x3 

 

Prezados Presidentes,  

 

 

 

A Confederação Brasileira do Desporto Escolar, em virtude do documento em anexo. 

recebido da International School Sport Federation – ISF, da qual somos filiados, 

comunicamos à todos os convocados que a competição foi postergada para uma data a ser 

definida em função da epidemia do Coronavirus naquele país. 

 

 

 

Atenciosamente, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Luiz Delphino 
Diretor Geral 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
6th March 2020, Brussels 

 
 
To: Registered Countries  
ISF WSC Basketball 3x3, Raipur, India 
 
 
Re: ISF World Basketball 3x3 Championship – 18th-24th April 2020 – Raipur, India –  
CANCELLED/ POSTPONED 
 
Dear Friends,  
Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
We would like to inform you that the members of the General Assembly meeting on the 3rd March in 
Belgrade, Serbia, decided to follow the proposal presented by the Local Organising Committees of the 
ISF events when it comes to the Coronavirus situation. 
 
The proposal presented by the Local Organising Committee of the ISF World Basketball 3x3 
Championship – 18-24 April 2020 – Raipur, India on the 5th of March is to cancel the event on these 
dates and to postpone it. The main reason is the decision of the Indian authorities based on the current 
stage of development of the Coronavirus. We are currently cooperating with the School Sport Entity 
of India in order to propose in the coming weeks a new date for this event in the year 2020. We will 
do our utmost to inform you as soon as possible on the new proposed dates.  
 
We would like to thank you for having shown interest in this event. We are sorry for the inconvenience 
that has occured and remain at your disposal for any support you might need in facing this situation. 
The health of the ISF family members and participants is our priority and we will continue working 
closely with all our local organising committees in order to evaluate each local situation.  
 
We thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours respectfully, 
 
 

 
 

Hrvoje Custonja             Laurent Petrynka  
ISF Secretary General/ CEO                  ISF President  

Member of IOC Olympic Education Commission 




